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November 16, 2012 

      

 

 

Steven Peck 

363 Hawthorne Avenue E 

Saint Paul MN 55130 

 

VIA EMAIL: steven-peck@msn.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 363 Hawthorne Avenue East 

 

Dear Mr. Peck: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 13, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension until 

November 27, 2012 for the camper to be gone.  Note that if the camper is not removed, she will 

recommend the City remove the camper within the 3
rd

 week and charge the cost to the property 

taxes.  As to the fire truck issue, she has laid it over to Tuesday, November 27, 2012 at 11:00 

a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  You may attend the hearing or I can let you know the 

recommendation by email. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Paula Seeley (email) 
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